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Christopher Cooney

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 4:25 PM
To: 'aklein@kleinlawpllc.com'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted Filing - (Email ID = 5101)

Your questions and comments are very important to us.  For future reference, please direct changes to 
contact information in specific dockets, to clerk@psc.state.fl.us.   
             
Changes to a regulated company's information can be located on the Commission's website at the 
following link:   
 
http://www.floridapsc.com/utilities/ 
 
This Change of Company Information on Regulated Utility form is for use by companies regulated by 
the Florida Public Service Commission in changing information which appears in the PSC's Master 
Commission Directory of Utility Data.  The form must be printed and changes made by a company 
representative only, then signed, dated, and mailed to the Commission at the address shown or faxed 
to (850) 717-0114. 
 
Please call the Clerk’s Office if you have any questions. 
 
 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
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